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August 9, 2019 
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(386) 984-5392 

Daryl.Goss@atkinsglobal.com   

 

Neptune Beach, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation is scheduled to open the 

Seagate Avenue Bridge in front of Fletcher High School Monday, August 12 at 6 a.m. Crews are 

working throughout the weekend to do their best to ensure the new bridge opens as scheduled.  

However, in the event that crews are not able to temporarily open the bridge by Monday 

morning, Fletcher High School student drop off will be located in the west parking lot. Drivers 

should expect backups on Penman Avenue and Seagate Avenue and are encouraged to plan 

accordingly. 

Please refer to the attached map for the alternate route.  
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